
 

 

Student Activity Canter -MSR Club & Arts & Cultural Club 

Circular Dated: Date: 06-01-2023 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Poster of Road Safety: 

 



 

 

REPORT : Awareness Program On Road Safety  06-01-2023 

MITS Social Responsibility Club & Arts & Cultural Club 

Submitted to   Madanapalle institute of technology & science 

 

Introduction to awareness program on Road Safety 

Students gathered at open ground: 4000 members 

This event was held on “06th January 2023” at “Infront of Circular Block, Mits College’’. 

Main moto of the event is to make aware of Rules and laws regarding road safety for students. 

The event was organized by MITS social Responsibility CLUB & ARTS & CULTURAL 

CLUB of STUDENT ACTIVITY CELL and supported & sponsored by MITS Management. 

The event was coordinated by volunteers of MSR club and Arts and CULTURAL club.The 

event was started at 4:00PM and ended by 5:00 PM.Event has started with a Flash Mob to 

gather the student around the ground and after that Guests have arrived.Followed by a 

message-oriented act by students of ARTS and CULTURAL club.Followed by the speeches 

of the Chief Guests SRI. Kesappa Sir (DSP, Madanapalle) interacted with the students 

regarding the safety measures that should be taken while driving and told that everyone must 

wear helmet for safety purpose while driving.SRI. Sukumar Sir (SI, Madanapalle) shared 

his experiences regarding bike accidents and informed the students to use helmets with ISI 

mark which can avoid any damage during the accident. 

SRI. Kesappa sir have said a note that he will try to provide a camp in college for making 

driving license application easier for all the eligible students of MITS. Dr.C. Yuvaraj sir and 

Coordinators of MSR club Felicitated the Guests with Shawl and Presented them a Memento. 

Guests have Praised MITS Management for Encouraging students to conduct such wonderful 

program. 

Students have given wonderful feedback on the event. 
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Vote of Thanks: 

First and foremost, Our heartfelt thanks to our Principal Dr.C.Yuvaraj Sir, Dr.P.Athahar madam (SAC 

coordinator), our club faculty in charge BSH. Shaheeyz Ahmed sir for supporting us and making the event 

successful. 

We also express my heartfelt gratitude towards the Principal, Vice Principals and the management for 

providing us this platform to express our ideas and to implement them. 

We also express my heartfelt gratitude to all teaching and non-teaching staff for their valuable guidance and 

encouragement in all our effort and to give support to MSR Club to ensure that this event become success. 

We also extend our thanks to the technical team supported for providing the technical support in different 

venues for conducting the competitions. 

It is apt to convey a big thanks to all the participants for their enthusiasm and interest in participating the event 

without which it would not been in the colours today. 

Last but not the least, I thank you my friends and all the club members for your cooperation in making this 

event a grand success. 

I look forward for all your support in future events. 

Our sincere gratitude to MITS management and principal for Supporting and supporting us to do these 

type of events in our campus. 

 

 


